
Do Pass Testimony for HB 1373 
 
Dear Chairman Ruby and member of the House Human Services Committee,  
 
Thank you for serving the citizen of North Dakota.  In regards to HB. 1373, I urge the 
committee to vote in favor.  The preborn deserve equal protection under the law.  This 
legislation, when looked at face value, is common sense.  A preborn life is a human being, 
all human beings deserve their God-given rights and protection, therefore the preborn 
should have equal protection under the law.  It is that simple.  
 
Give HB 1373 a Do Pass. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Larrissa Chavez 
7000 135th Ave. SW 
Minot, ND 58701 


